## **KOOTENAI ROAD DOGS MEETING MINUTES**

## May 29, 2014

The meeting was called to order by Laura Ingalls at 7:00 p.m. at Fedora's Pub and Grill. Pledge of Allegiance.

There were 14 members and no guests present. A Quorum was met.

**GUEST SPEAKERS:** There were no guest speakers. **AGENDA:** The agenda was approved as written

**SECRETARY'S REPORT:** (Cindy Bessey) The secretary's report was accepted and approved as written. **TREASURER'S REPORT:** (Susan Riess) Susan Riess was not in attendance and the Treasurer's report was read by Laura Ingalls.

**MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY REPORT:** (Midge Nunn) There are 29 reinstated members as of the meeting time.

**DEPUTY COORDINATOR REPORT:** (Belinda Carson) The ALS Bicycle Ride is July 28<sup>th</sup> and the motorcycle ride is August 2<sup>nd</sup>. Meet at the American Legion Hall in Post Falls.

**SAFETY, EDUCATION, AND AWARENESS:** (Karen Stewart) There was no report as Karen was not in attendance.

**LEGISLATIVE:** (Dave Cazel) There was no report as Dave was not in attendance.

AMBASSADOR AT LARGE: (Duane Justice) There was no report as Duane was not in attendance.

**CORRESPONDENCE:** MRF and ICMF reports were passed around.

**RUNS AND EVENTS:** 

**ADMINISTRATIVE:** (Laura Ingalls) 208-661-1289 Midge Nunn announced she is giving up the office of Membership Secretary. Belinda Wright-Ertz volunteered to fill the position, and offered to start a newsletter for the Chapter. Belinda Carson also expressed interest in the position, as did Chris Benson. With some discussion Chris decided to withdraw her name. The vote was to accept Belinda Wright-Ertz as Membership Secretary and coordinator of the Newsletter with Belinda Carson as her assistant.

**OLD BUSINESS:** The Freedom Run had 35 participants. It was discussed that more time is needed to plan the Run. Also word of mount is the best was to get the work out about the Runs and events. Everyone in attendance had a good time.

Chris Benson reported the Chapter has well over 10 items for the hourly drawings. The chapter is donating a clock and a tool box as raffle items.

Sign-up sheets were passed around for volunteers for the front gate and security.

**NEW BUSINESS:** Thank yous to go out to the Lost Dutchman Museum and Fredneck's Restaurant for their generous participation with the Freedom Run. Also a special thank you for all the Chapter members who volunteered and made this run a great success.

Adjourned: 8:06 PM

DRAWING: Everyone was encouraged to purchase raffle tickets for the Spring Opener.

ABATE NEWSLETTER EMAIL: abateofnorthidahobikers.org